
Ruby York 

1414 Bungulla North Road 

TAMMIN   WA   6409 

 

 

11 June 2024 

 

 

Chief Executive Officer  

Shire of Tammin 

PO Box 53 

TAMMIN   WA   6409  

 

Dear Ms Soderland 

 

Hi, my name is Ruby York and I am from North Tammin.  As you know from last year I am a 

keen cricketer and have been lucky enough again to be selected to represent WA in the 

National Indoor Cricket Championships at Casey Stadium in Cranbourne VIC.   I am very 

excited for this opportunity and will be travelling to Melbourne with 10 other girls from 

7/7/24 to 14/7/24 for the indoor championships.  I have been selected to play for the under 

18s team – I will turn 17 tomorrow. 

 

I will be training for this twice a week as well as my current training and playing commitments 

with the WA Country XI Cricket team and my football training. 

 

I was hoping to apply for any funding that the shire may have available for residents/rate 

payers that have been selected to represent their state in sport?  If there is any funding 

available it would be a great help.  Indoor Cricket is not funded by the WACA so we have to 

raise the funds to attend this event ourselves. 

 

The cost this year is approximately $3500 which covers our flights, uniforms, accommodation, 

meals, physios, travel etc so any help I can gain would be wonderful. 

 

I have attached my letter of selection for you as well. 

 

Thank you again to the Shire of tammin for your ongoing support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Ruby York 

 

 


